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It’s been three years since we started on improving the entrance to this community.  

Who would have thought it would turn out this great!  We’ve had great neighbors working 

together to create an entrance we can all be proud to enter each and every day.   
 

Our thanks again to the following neighbors for their continued efforts and support:   

Iris Borden, Vernon Carter, Nate Holton, Ed Kist, Joan Perris, Claudia Pillich, Venoid 

Robertson, and others who have helped clean up the entrance throughout the past year.   
 

Next Cleanup Date:  Sat., Nov. 22 at 10:00  am 
 

New Treasurer  Brenda Ball has agreed to take over as Treasurer for the community   

fund, replacing Rhonda Rolland.  Thanks, Brenda! 
 

It’s time once again to ask for your contribution to the community fund.  We were 

fortunate to have secured a grant from the city to get this project off the ground.  However, 

we need the continuing help of the community to keep it looking great.   

Your annual voluntary contribution of $50 is greatly appreciated.  We’ve used it to pay 

for sprinkler system repairs, mulch the flower beds, pay the water bills, and other items.   
 

To contribute, contact any of the community officers:   

Joan Perris (207 Clay Pipe Lane) Ed Kist (113 Baker Farm Dr) 

Brenda Ball (205 Clay Pipe Lane) Claudia Pillich (127 Baker Farm Dr).   
 

The holidays are approaching--please find it in your hearts to give to the Food Bank.  

A few dollars to this organization goes a long way to help those less fortunate than us. 
 

Happy Thanksgiving to All!  Let us always be mindful of our many blessings, 

not the least of which are our beautiful community and the neighbors who help make it a 
great place to live.  

 

   


